
Message from the Commissioner of Inland Revenue

Authority of Singapore

The Inland Revenue Authority of Singapore (IRAS) extends our heartiest congratulations to BRITACOM in

celebration of the Belt and Road Initiative’s 10th Anniversary. BRITACOM has been an effective platform to

advance tax cooperation and knowledge sharing among the Belt and Road Initiative jurisdictions and partners.

IRAS has benefited from participating in BRITACOM events and initiatives to exchange views and learn from

other tax administrations. IRAS appreciates the opportunities to share on the topics of tax certainty, tax

service digitalisation, and strategic approach on workforce development at the past BRITACOFs. IRAS also

contributed to the Belt and Road Initiative Tax Administration Capacity Enhancement Group (BRITACEG)

Curriculum and the Belt and Road Initiative Tax Journal (BRITJ).

Looking ahead, we believe that tax certainty will take on greater significance both for businesses and tax

administrations, especially in the face of new and evolving international tax rules. The BRITACOM Taskforce

on Raising Tax Certainty will thus play an important role in enabling tax administrations to build up technical

and administrative capabilities and collaborate in cross-border dispute prevention and resolution. We look

forward to BRITACOM’s continued contributions in these collective efforts.

Mr. Ng Wai Choong

Commissioner of Inland Revenue / CEO

Inland Revenue Authority of Singapore


	Slide 1

